
 

 

 

  

 

            

 

The Gee Family 

Archie Shivar 

Wesley Rankin Community Center 

The 300 Families in West Dallas 

Betty Granbery 3/28 

Teresa Gutridge – The Bandy Family 

Carolyn Curtis – Ruth Fuls 

Family of Beverly Sorenson – The Bandy Family 4/30 

Kimberly Hampton & birth of Jeramiah and Penelope (4/28) /30 

Martha Johnson 5/7 

The family and community of Jordan Edwards 

The community of North Lake College 5/9 
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As Mother’s Day comes this year, we want to all celebrate the wonderful women in our lives. Mothers have a 

special love for us and recognizing & celebrating that love is what we will be doing this coming Sunday, May 14th. 

Chapel Hill UMC wants to celebrate ALL the Mothers that help us to be the best that we can be. Thank all the 

Mothers in our lives and for everything that you do for us every day. Happy Mother’s Day to you and have a 

blessed Mother’s Day! 

 

 

 
 

Bad Girls of the Bible: Michal 

The first Sunday in our series, we looked at the story of Eve who taught us that knowing God helps us as we go 

through our lives to not be fooled into doing what we shouldn’t. She also helped us understand that if we make a 

mistake, we shouldn’t blame others. 

Last Sunday, we looked at Delilah and her hair. She taught us that the pursuit of material possessions can and 

does lead to broken relationships. Delilah’s story tells us that we are called to encourage and support those 

around us and not to belittle or expose any friends or neighbors.  

There are many women in the Bible who have traditionally been labeled as bad.  But perhaps they could be 

considered as good.  We will seek to see if they have perhaps been mislabeled, and more importantly, what good 

lessons we might learn for our own faith journeys, from these ‘Bad Girls of the Bible’. We will be continuing this 

journey with Michal’s story this Sunday. What will Michal teach us from her story? 

Join us and see! 
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Project Transformation 
Project Transformation Summer Program is NOW 
REGISTERING! Stop by the church office or go to our 
website: chapelhillumc.org to find the registration forms in 
both Spanish and English. Our Summer Program starts 
June 7th and goes until July 26th. The program goes 
Monday through Thursday and lasts from 9 am until 3 pm. 
Spots are filling up fast so make sure to sign up soon and 
tell anyone who wishes to have their children in a Summer 
Program! 

 

 
 

It's Baseball Time Again 
Family Life has reserved 30 tickets for the Rough Rider 
game at 7:05 on Saturday, May 20th.  The tickets cost 
$20.00 each and they include the all-you-can-eat food and 
soft drink package.  Gather family and friends and add 
your names to the signup sheet in the hallway.  Signup 
closes on Sunday, May 14th.  If we need more tickets, we 
can certainly get them. 
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Tuesday, May 9 

10:00 AM GISD Project Days 

12:30 PM UMW Book Club 

6:30 PM Worship Committee 

7:30 PM COM Meeting 

Wednesday, May 10 

10:00 AM GISD Project Days 

10:00 AM Staff Meeting 

11:30 AM Metrocrest Ministers Lunch 

6:00 PM Chapel Bells 

7:30 PM Chancel Choir 

Thursday, May 11 

10:00 AM GISD Project Days 

6:00 PM Prayer Team 

7:00 PM Thursday Night Bible Study 

Friday, May 12 

10:00 AM GISD Project Days 

Sunday, May 14 

MOTHER'S DAY 

9:15 AM  Sunday School 

10:30 AM Worship 

11:30 AM Children's Choir 

11:30 AM Children's Council 

11:30 AM Family Life Meeting 

5:00 PM UMYF 

Monday, May 15 

10:00 AM GISD Project Days 

10:00 AM Companions in Christ 

11:30 AM Prayer Group 

Tuesday, May 16 

9:30 AM Trustees Meeting 

10:00 AM GISD Project Days 

7:00 PM Finance Meeting 

7:30 PM Church Council 
 

Please see our full calendar at: 

https://www.chapelhillumc.org/getinvolved/calendar/ 

 Leslie Joslin 5/4 Pat Moore 5/8 Todd Swanson 5/9 
Kristen Hampton 5/12 Silvia Ochoa 5/14 Ralph Minton 5/16 
Laurie Peake 5/19 Clare Connally 5/21 Margaret Young 5/22 
Ruth Fuls 5/25 Trenton Rich 5/26 Charles Loper 5/27 
Lucy Harlow 5/30 Ricky Gee 5/31  

 

Thank you! Thank you! 
There are so many members who take up the slack doing little 

things around the church. The work just mysteriously gets done 

and you never know how or who. So please thank these angels 

when you see them. 

 

 Thanks to Faye Chapman who takes her morning 

walks and picks up trash along the way, always 

carrying an extra bag for this chore. 

 Thanks to the kids for planting flowers in the parking lot 

flower beds and to Larry rains for planting left over 

Easter flowers, trimming bushes, and cleaning out 

weeds. 

 Thanks to Jim, Larry, Charlie, Tom, Wesley and 

Charles for dumpster diving and saving the area rug 

that got thrown away by mistake. 

 Thanks to Todd, Daniel, Sammy, Joel, Lee and Jim for 

picking up the new piano for the choir room. Lots of 

manpower needed for that job! 

 Thanks to Mel for absorbing interim leadership of the 

kids. She needs your help and prayers as this is an 

awesome task. 

 

We have so many that do so much and our church is grateful 

for all the extra, and for all the extra, and often last minute, 

things that come up, and the servant leadership that kicks in to 

get it done. To God be the glory. It truly takes a village.  

 

 
 

Prayer Garden 

 

BIRTHDAY REMINDER: Please let our church office know your birthdate, mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family can 

acknowledge your special day.  Your ‘year’ will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org 

 

 

April/May Monthly Outreach Project 

We will be collecting personal care items for the women being 

served by The Family Place through the end of May.  They always 

need things like: shampoo/conditioner, body lotion, toothpaste, 

deodorant, body wash or soap.  Full size items are greatly 

appreciated! Please shop today and bring your donations in by the 

end of May.  Thank you for your generous support! 

The Outreach Team 

 

Directories are IN! 

Our Directories have finally come in! If you took pictures in 

October, you are able to pick up your directory from the office or 

Melanie Willhite during the week or on Sunday. We have all been 

waiting and these beautiful picture directories are a great way to 

get to know and stay in touch with the Chapel Hill community. Be 

sure to pick up your directory TODAY! 

 

May Ushers 
 

7 - Linda Pace, Robert Putnam, Kevin & Kelly Patterson 

MOTHER'S DAY 

14 - Larry(Andrea) Rains, Archie Shivar, Tom & Jan Wooldridge 

21 - Joel & Kim Rangel, Todd & Amy Swanson 

28 - Charles Wood, Mary Bandy, Barbara Tatum, Evelyn 

Womble 
 

 

 
 

Flowers 
Thinking about what to give that special person for that special 

day? Think about getting flowers for our service! Whether it is 

honoring someone close to you or maybe even celebrating 

some big accomplishment, having getting flowers for Sunday 

service can be a wonderful gift. They are $35 each and can 

helps us all at Chapel Hill Celebrate with you. Sign up on the 

calendar on the bulletin boards and enjoy! 

 

 

2017 Metro District Conference 

Lake Highlands UMC  

9015 Plano Rd  

Dallas, TX 75238  

Sunday, May 21, 2017 2-4 pm 

 

Refrigerator Reminder 

       

 
Ministry Leaders 

Please check the mail slots in the Conference Room for any 

mail that might have come for you. Thank you! 

Want something in the Newsletter? 
Send your newsletter article to office@chapelhillumc.org by 11am Monday. 

Need to reserve a room or get on the calendar? 
Go to our website: chapelhillumc.org, email office@chapelhillumc.org, or look at the folders on the table in the narthex 

Want to have a bulletin insert or announcement slide? 
Look at the standards and procedures in the folders on the narthex table and turn it in by 4pm Thursday. 

 

 

The GISD has their food in the 
right side of the refrigerator for 
their students. Please leave the 
GISD food in the refrigerator and 
make sure to label and clean out 
your own food. Thank you for 
helping to keep our refrigerator 
open and available to all! 
 

We are happy to announce our new 

fountain has been installed in the 

prayer garden. Pastor Odom enjoyed 

the serenity by meditating there one 

beautiful day last week. Our thanks to 

Larry for picking up and installing it. 

There are days in our lives when 

nothing seems to go right or stay on 

schedule; a good time to have a little 

talk with our Lord and Savior and walk 

in the labyrinth. This truly reminds us 

that with God, all things are possible. 

Sit for a spell, enjoy the day and spend 

time with God. It could be the most 

invigorating thing you do all week. 

Enjoy! To God be the glory. 
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